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13" March 2020

Dear Clients and Client Parents,

In line with the official closure of schools, and in light of the ever-changing situation in
relation to Coronavirus, I have decided to close my clinic for the next two/three weeks or so.

This decision was not made lightly, as I am aware that you may have been on my waiting list
for a number of weeks already. However, it is made in order to keep you and your extended
families, me, my colleagues and our extended families safe. We are more connected to each
other than we realize. While, this is usually a really good thing, in the case of a contagious
virus, it calls on all of us to act responsibly.

I'will get back to you with appointments as quickly as I can. In the meantime, if you need a
letter confirming that you are on my waiting list and that services have been suspended,
please let me know and I will send a letter as quickly as possible.

In the meantime, please stay safe and well.

Best wishes.
Kind regards.
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MARIAN NAUGHTON
CHARTERED PSYCHOLOGIST

p-s. Please check HSE website regularly for updates.

A member of: THE MULTI DISCIPLINARY NETWORK
w. | ASSESSMENTS, THERAPY & TEACHING




